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Mrs Watson says…… 

As positive cases continue to remain high please continue to follow these guidelines…..  

 Please remember and inform the school of all results of Covid PCR tests, negative and positive.  

 Also a reminder that if a member of your household has Covid symptoms, the rest of the household must isolate 

until you receive the results of the PCR test, then NHS guidance should be followed. Children must have a PCR test 

before returning.   

 We have had quite a few pupils off school with sickness and diarrhea. There is a bug going around but just to be 

aware that this can also be a Covid symptom in children. If in doubt always err on the side of caution and book a 

test.  A reminder that if your child is poorly in anyway then please keep them at home.     

 All parents will receive an email from the Education Authority about Covid in schools.  

 Yesterday all school parents should have received a warn and inform letter. Please ensure you read this and follow 

all guidance   
 

Please remember and stay with your allocated drop off and pick up times, particularly the pick up times as this 

limits the numbers of people in the playground at the same time.  

Thank you for your continued support.  
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Up and coming dates……. 
 

 Next week is Walk to School Week Hands Up Survey. All children are encouraged to walk to school. Children can 

park and stride too or even scooter and skate. We will record how the children come to school on one day of this 

week then send the records into the Authority for their information. If children are cycling to school they must 

wear a helmet and park their bike in the bike shed. Bikes should be pushed through the playground.   

 

 P7 will receive a 4 week block of leadership training from Active Schools. This started this week. This will give 

them valuable skills to help them support their buddies and to hopefully be able to lead a playtime club in the future.    

 

 All P4, P5 and P6 children will take part in Feis Rois traditional music workshops this term and next term. The 

children will enjoy this.  

 

 P4 and P5 children will be involved in 2 sessions on 20th and 27th Sept with the Nith Fishery Trust looking at a 

project about Atlantic salmon along the west coast of Scotland. The sessions will also cover some of the environmen-

tal issues affecting the River Nith and some of the steps taken to combat this. These sessions will take place out-

side and again the children will enjoy these.   

 

All of these sessions involving visitors to the school will be risk assessed and safe working procedures will be followed. 

We look forward to welcoming these people into our school.   
 
 

 In the maildrop today is a letter for all P6 and P7 pupils about Lockerbie Manor.  
 

 P1 pupils have been given a health questionnaire today. Please complete and return in the envelope provided to the 

school by Fri 17th Sept. Thank you 

 

Please remember to return the flu immunisation consent forms, if you haven’t already. These forms should be completed 

and returned to school even if you do not want your child to be immunised.  
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